Ref. No.: MBS/2024-25/011 Date: 28 June 2024

School Reopening on Monday, 1 July 2024

Nursery - XII

Dear Students

I hope you are enjoying your holidays and getting some well-deserved rest.

This is a gentle reminder to complete your holiday homework, as it will be assessed when school resumes. Please ensure that all your assignments are finished and ready for submission.

We are excited to welcome you back to school on Monday, 1 July 2024.

Enjoy the rest of your holidays, and see you soon!

Atul Wadhawan

PRINCIPAL